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Frank Llorens Jr

From: "Ken Purcell" <ken.purcell47 @gmail.com>

To: "Frank Llorens Jr" <frankllorensjr@llorensleadedartglass.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 06, 2012 3:26 PM

Subject: Thanks!

Frank,

| received the leading strips quite a while back and have been reminding myself to send you a thank
you. So THANK YOU! We finally gave away all the individual parts of windows that we saved from the
old windows. About 45 families received something with glass and lead, plus a number of other people
took some of the left over glass. I'm not only delighted that the whole process is finally over, I'm
delighted with the way the new windows make our church look! Thank you for the wonderful new
windows, as well as for the friendly and professional way that you worked with us. | view you as a
friend, not a professional acquaintance! Please say hello to Remington and your wife for me.

it’s not unusual for someone to comment on how beautiful our new windows are and how happy that
they are that we went ahead and did the replacement. We couldn’t have done it without you!

If there is ever anyone who needs convincing that you are the best and most economical company to
handle their stained glass needs, please feel free to refer them to me. I'm a fan!

Sincerely,

Ken



